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The working group met on October 10, 2000.

The document was approved as an IEEE document and published with a 1999 date.

IEEE also submitted the document to ANSI, as IEEE is an accredited standards
developer recognized by ANSI.  Therefore, even though the document was not
submitted for final approval under the ANSI C37 process, it is recognized as an ANSI
document.

Further activity is thus moot, and a request to disband the working group will be
submitted to the Switchgear Assemblies subcommittee.
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